
 

ORIENTATION DAY NOTICE 

PRIMARY BLOCK 

ACADEMIC YEAR - 2022 - 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents,          10th August 2022 

Welcome to the new Academic Year 2022-2023 

 
An orientation will be held for parents of the Primary Block (FS2 to YR3) on the 27th of 

August, from 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM. 

Our goal in having this orientation is to involve the family in helping us to encourage              children 

in all aspects of life, keeping in mind their academics, health, safety, and wellbeing. 

As a parent, you can help your child learn in a way no one else can. This desire to know is the 

key to your child’s success. 

Please be on time, so you don’t miss out on all the necessary details. Parents of FS2 and Yr1 
are requested to submit the covered & labelled books and stationery items to the class 
teacher to be kept in the classroom. 

Ms. Dube, Vice Principal, will conduct a special talk for mothers of FS2 students, highlighting 
the importance of supervising children and school rules. 

Best Regards, 

 

Please note the schedule- 

FS2 A, B & C - 29th August Monday from 11:00 am to 12:00 pm  

FS2 D, E & F  - 30TH August Tuesday from 11:00 am to 12:00 pm 

FS2 G & H     - 31ST August Wednesday from 11:00 am to 12:00 pm 

 
Ms Shikha Dixit 

Primary Block Supervisor 

 
 


